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Inspire Support Learn

The UNOFFICIAL results of today’s election are as follows:

Chippewa Falls Area Unified School Board Contest: (2 seats)
Steve Olson 4,619
Sharon McIlquham 4,590
Karen Patricia Boutiette 2,206

Chippewa Falls Area Unified School District Referendum Question:
Yes 4,139
No 3,633

The school district expresses our gratitude to everyone that cast their vote on these important
issues pertaining to our schools.

Congratulations to Steve Olson and Sharon McIlquham on their re-election to the CFAUSD Board
of Education. Their continued dedication and commitment to serving our students and
community is greatly appreciated. Mr. Olson and Ms. McIlquham will each serve another
three-year term, during which they will play a crucial role in shaping the future of the District.
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Chippewa Falls Area Unified School District (CFAUSD) $7.5 Million Non-Recurring
Operational Referendum Passes

CFAUSD is pleased to announce that the $7.5 million non-recurring operational
referendum has passed, according to the unofficial results from the April 2nd election.
The referendum received 4,139 votes in favor and 3,633 votes against.

The passing of this referendum will provide critical funding for the District's operational
expenses, ensuring that our students continue to receive a high-quality education and
our schools remain well-maintained and equipped with the necessary resources.

We would like to express our sincere gratitude to the voters of CFAUSD for their
participation in this important decision. Your support demonstrates a strong commitment
to the future of our schools and the success of our students. Thank you for taking the
time to make an informed choice and for placing your trust in the District.

The District will now move forward with the allocation of these funds, focusing on the
most pressing operational needs while maintaining fiscal responsibility. We look forward
to continuing our work in providing an exceptional educational experience for all
students in CFAUSD.

Jeff Holmes
Superintendent
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